BRONX-LEBANON
HOSPITAL CENTER

December 18, 2014

Dr Jasbir Makker
Grand Concourse

Dear Dr. Makker:;

Thank you for the submission of your Case Report regarding a patient at Bronx-Lebanon
Hospital Center who was diagnosed with Epidermolysis Bullosa associated with
dysphagia.

Upon review, it has been determined that this case report is not a research study
according to the Code of Federal Regulations and therefore, does not require IRB
approval.

Sincerely,

Affiliated with Albert Einstein
College of Medicine

1650 Grand Concourse
Bronx, New York 10457
Phone (718) 590-1800



